
 

 

 
 

 
16th February 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 12 – University and Apprenticeship Show at University of Sheffield 

A fantastic opportunity has arisen for our Year 12 students to attend the annual University and 
Apprenticeship show at the University of Sheffield. The show will have representatives from a 
large number of Universities and Post 18 Apprenticeship providers for students to talk to. This 
will be incredibly useful for both students who already have a clear idea of what they would 
like to do and those who have not yet decided. The event will take place on Thursday 14th 
March 2024. 

We have arranged for students to travel to and from the venue from school by coach. This trip 
cannot be funded without voluntary contributions from parents, so we are asking for a 
contribution towards the cost of transport for this activity of £8.00. Please note, that if 
insufficient voluntary contributions are raised to fund the visit, then it will be cancelled. If you 
wish to make a contribution but have difficulty in doing so, please discuss the matter in 
confidence with myself or a senior member of staff. Refunds will not be given unless the visit 
is cancelled by the school. 

Students will attend Period 1 lessons as normal at 8.30am.  We will then leave at 9.30am, 
arriving at The University of Sheffield for 10.15am.  Students will then have approximately 
three and a quarter hours to independently explore the exhibitions and attend informational 
seminars.   We will leave The University of Sheffield at 2.00pm and return to school for 2.45pm.  
Please can students bring a lunch, snacks and drinks with them.   

If you would like your child to take part in the visit, please go to ParentPay where you can 
submit a voluntary contribution and give consent for your child to attend.  Please ensure this 
consent is given by Friday 8th March 2024. 

If you have any further enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01246 568115 or 
s.nash@brookfieldcs.org.uk.  

Yours faithfully 

S Nash 
 
Mrs S Nash 
Head of Year 12  
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